Zlatko Gueorguiev
33-52 Crescent Street Apt. 2C
Long Island City, NY 11106

January 8, 2009

Mr. Ross Gnesin, President

Partridge Invitation Scholarship Foundation
c/o GCG Risk Management

11 Beach Street

New York, NY 10013

Dear Mr. Ross Gnesin

I would like to thank the Eddy Lane Foundation for honoring me with the “Potential
Achievement as a Kitchen Manager Award™ at the Department of Hospitality Management
BTech Celebration at the New York College of Technology on 12/15/2008. It was especially
an honor to have the award presented by Mr. George Hannau representative of Partridge
Invitation Scholarship Foundation.

My career goal in culinary arts is to work as an entrepreneur and open my own catering
company. I will use this award to begin building my resources for my future business. Thank
you so much for this opportunity and supporting my dream one day to own my own business
and sell my culinary creations.

Sincerely,
= /ai ko Quc;o&gm« eV
Zlatko Gueorguiev
Eddy Lane Foundation Award Recipient 2008

Cc: Mr. George Hannau



